
Sample Letter to ABPM Primary Boards on Scheduling a 2017 Addiction Medicine exam. 

	

	

Dear American Board of ___________________________ 

As a certified physician of the American Board of__________________, and a physician 
who treats patients with addiction, I am pleased that addiction medicine is now 
recognized as a medical subspecialty by the American Board of Medical Specialties 
(ABMS). 

With addiction medicine as a recognized medical subspecialty, there is the opportunity 
to strengthen the physician workforce to treat a disease that affects 1 out 7 people.   

As an ABMS certified physician, I understand that I must sit for and pass an addiction 
medicine board exam to be recognized as an addiction specialist.  The American Board 
of Preventive Medicine (ABPM); however, manages the timing and schedule for future 
addiction board medicine exams, and it has not yet set a date for the first examination.   

The United States is in the midst of an epidemic of overdose deaths with a 200 percent 
increase in fatalities involving opioid pain relievers and heroin between 2000 and 2014.  
Each year over one million ER visits are caused by drug use.   It is imperative that we 
increase the number of well trained and certified addiction medicine specialists now to 
allow increased access to care for those in need of treatment.   

Time is running out, so I urge you to please notify ABPM of the urgency in scheduling an 
addiction medicine exam in 2017 and announcing the date so that physicians can begin 
preparing.  This critical action will help address our nation’s health crisis and assure we 
have a well-trained and adequate workforce. 

Sincerely, 
 

	

	



ABMS	Member	Boards Executive	Officer Title Address City State Zipcode Email	Address
The	American	Board	of	Allergy	
and	Immunology Lawrence	J.	Vapniarek,	Jr.,	MBA Chief	Operating	Officer 1835	Market	Street,	Suite	1210

Philadelphia PA 19103 abai@abai.org

The	American	Board	of	 Mary	Post,	MBA,	CAE Executive	Director 4208	Six	Forks	Road,	Suite	1500 Raleigh NC 27609-5735 mary.post@theaba.org
The	American	Board	of	Colon	
and	Rectal	Surgery Gina	Laarkamp MOC	Coordinator 20600	Eureka	Road,	Suite	600

Taylor MI 48180 glaarkamp@abcrs.org

The	American	Board	of	 Thomas	D.	Horn,	MD,	MBA Executive	Director 2	Wells	Avenue Newton MA 02459 abderm@hfhs.org
The	American	Board	of	
Emergency	Medicine Earl	J.	Reisdorff,	MD Executive	Director 3000	Coolidge	Road

East	Lansing MI 48823 moc@abem.org

The	American	Board	of	Family	
Medicine James	C.	Puffer,	M.D. President	and	Chief	Executive	Officer1648	McGrathiana	Parkway,	Suite	550

Lexington KY 40511 jpuffer@theabfm.org

The	American	Board	of	Internal	
Medicine Suzanne	Biemiller,	MA Chief	of	Staff,	President's	Office510	Walnut	Street,	Suite	1700

Philadelphia PA 19106 	press@abim.org.

The	American	Board	of	Medical	
Genetics	and	Genomics Miriam	Blitzer,	PhD,	FACMG Chief	Executive	Officer 9650	Rockville	Pike

Bethesda MD 20814 mblitzer@abmgg.org

The	American	Board	of	
Neurological	Surgery Fredric	B.	Meyer,	MD Executive	Director 245	Amity	Road,	Suite	208

Woodbridge CT 06525 abns.moc@abns.org

The	American	Board	of	Nuclear	
Medicine Maria	J.	Watts,	MBA Administrator 4555	Forest	Park	Boulevard,	Suite	119

St.	Louis MO 63108 abnm@abnm.org

The	American	Board	of	
Obstetrics	and	Gynecology Larry	C.	Gilstrap,	III,	MD Executive	Director 2915	Vine	Street

Dallas TX 75204
lgilstrap@abog.org

The	American	Board	of	 John	G.	Clarkson,	MD Executive	Director 111	Presidential	Blvd.,	Ste.	241 Bala	Cynwyd PA 19004 moc@abop.org
The	American	Board	of	
Orthopaedic	Surgery David	F.	Martin,	MD Interim	Executive	Director 400	Silver	Cedar	Court

Chapel	Hill NC 27514
dmartin@abos.org

The	American	Board	of	 Diana	Harrell Administrator 5615	Kirby	Drive,	Suite	600 Houston TX 77005 dlh@aboto.org
The	American	Board	of	 Josie	Santos Administrator 4830	Kennedy	Blvd.,	Suite	690 Tampa FL 33609 Josie@abpath.org
The	American	Board	of	 David	G.	Nichols,	MD,	MBA President	&	CEO 111	Silver	Cedar	Court Chapel	Hill NC 27514 	abpeds@abpeds.org
The	American	Board	of	Physical	
Medicine	and	Rehabilitation Karen	J	Kowalske,	MD Chair 3015	Allegro	Park	Lane	SW

Rochester MN 55902 info@abpmr.org

The	American	Board	of	Plastic	
Surgery Keith	E.	Brandt,	MD Executive	Director

Seven	Penn	Center,	Suite	400																																	
1635	Market	Street																																				

Philadelphia PA 19103 info@Abplasticsurgery.org

The	American	Board	of	
Preventive	Medicine William	W.	Greaves,	MD,	MSPH Executive	Director 111	West	Jackson,	Suite	1340

Chicago IL 60604 execdir@theabpm.org

The	American	Board	of	
Psychiatry	and	Neurology Larry	R.	Faulkner,	MD President	and	CEO 2150	E.	Lake	Cook	Road,	Suite	900

Buffalo	Grove IL 60089 lfaulkner@abpn.org

The	American	Board	of	 Valerie	P.	Jackson,	MD Executive	Director 5441	East	Williams	Circle Tucson AZ 85711 information@theabr.org
The	American	Board	of	Surgery Frank	R.	Lewis,	Jr.,	MD Executive	Director 1617	John	F.	Kennedy	Boulevard,	Suite	 Philadelphia PA 19103
The	American	Board	of	Thoracic	
Surgery David	A.	Fullerton,	MD Executive	Director 633	N.	St.	Clair	Street,	Suite	2320

Chicago IL 60611 info@abts.org

The	American	Board	of	Urology Gerald	H	Jordan,	MD Executive	Secretary 600	Peter	Jefferson	Parkway,	Suite	150 Charlottesville VA 22911 lindsay@abu.org
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